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A Hearts Center event is a time of spiritual communion and an opportunity to enjoy 

fellowship with one another as we come together from around the world. And it is a time to 

welcome spiritual seekers, new to our movement, into our fellowship. The Hearts Center events 

are a forum provided for the benefit of all heartfriends and spiritual seekers. Event direction and 

activities are chosen with care and designed to support and fulfill our mission to assist each 

person in knowing a more profound connection with his or her innate divinity. 

In doing so we honor each person’s chosen spiritual path, and we therefore seek to 

provide an environment to nurture and support spiritual growth and development in an 

atmosphere free from solicitation. We ask that all heartfriends and guests respect this goal and 

the unique purpose of each of The Hearts Center sponsored forums by refraining from the 

promotion among our attendees of personal business ventures, selling goods or services, or the 

promotion or practice of alternative spiritual activities during our events, unless they are a part of 

the approved scheduled program of activities.  

Thank you for understanding our vision for Hearts Center events and your cooperation 

with it. We hope your experience among us will be one of renewal and excitement at the 

possibilities our unique community may afford you. We are certainly grateful that you have 

chosen to spend this time of spiritual regeneration with us. If you have any suggestions, 

questions or proposals about specific events, please see Paul Haugen, our event coordinator. 

 

 


